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Hi Shelly, 

 

I am writing to you today to show my support for the legislation you are working on 

that gives nurses protection against violence and assaults on the job. As a local 

nurse at Albany General we see violence and assault on a regular basis and staff 

often do not report or push to have these prosecuted. By having this amendment 

pass it shows support to nurses and other staff and gives us the ability to ensure 

those who injure staff are held accountable. Hopefully it can help decrease violence 

in healthcare before it happens. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Shannon Richter 

 

 


